## APPENDIX B

## Mary Vallee

From:

Sharlene Plewman

Sent:

Friday, May 03, 2019 12:40 PM

To: Subject: Mary Vallee Patio spaces

Hi Mary,

I can confirm that, as per our previous support of patio's that occupy parking spaces, the BIA will support creation of these new, temporary patios during the construction period.

Thanks,

Sharlene

## Sharlene Plewman

## **Executive Director**

Downtown Oakville Business Improvement Area 146 Lakeshore Road East (2nd Floor - West Office)

phone: 905-844-4520 (x.11)

Twitter | Facebook | Instagram | YouTube



www.oakvilledowntown.com